

July 8, 2013

Dear Volunteers in Patrol Applicant:

Thank you for your interest in the Volunteers-In-Patrol program, a cooperative effort between citizens of Dallas and the police to reduce crime in our neighborhoods.

The next V.I.P. training will be held Saturday, August 10th, 2013 from 9:15 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. Participants will meet at the Northeast Division Police station located at 9915 E. NW Hwy. Transportation will be provided to the (911) Police-Fire Communications Center in the basement of Dallas City Hall at 1500 Marilla Street.

You must attend the entire class to be eligible to patrol. If you would like to attend this training, <u>You Must RSVP</u> with Officer Joe Schutz by email at <u>joseph.schutz@dpd.ci.dallas.tx.us</u> no later than <u>Wednesday July 31st, 2013.</u>
This is a secure facility and you will not admitted without being on the RSVP list.

Please bring a photo copy of your Drivers license or State ID as well as a sack lunch and a drink. We will have a working lunch and will not be leaving the facility.

Welcome to the V.I.P. program, the Dallas Police Department values the assistance and input of citizens.

Sincerely,

DAVID O. BROWN CHIEF OF POLICE

Todd Thomasson Lieuteant of Police Northeast Operations Division Patrol Bureau